
Letter of Thanks for Community Lab Support

13 December 2022

Tim Gresham, timothy.gresham@intel.com

Trevor Cooper, trevor.cooper@intel.com

CC: Michael O’Hanlon,  michael.a.ohanlon@intel.com

Tim and Trevor,

This letter is to thank you both for your support of the Intel Community Labs under the Linux Foundation Networking Projects, particularly for your support 
of the OPNFV and Anuket ViNePerf project from 2013 to December 2022. Intel's participation in the Community Labs activity was a major benefit to many 
OPNFV/Anuket projects, and provided the critical resources for shared development among many participants. The long-time committers on the ViNePerf 
(formerly vsperf) project truly appreciate the level of support you provided and your attention to special requests.  The hardware that Intel supplied  stood 
the test of time, along with this very productive relationship.

The ViNePerf project will continue, and plans to move to LaaS hosting at the UNH-IOL Labs. There are some initial and successful steps toward this goal.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sridhar Rao, Mentor and Committer, ViNePerf

Al Morton, ViNePerf Project Team Leader

Beth Cohen and Gergely Csatari, Anuket TSC Co-Chairs

Discussed and agreed at the  Regular TSC Meeting ( ).13 Dec 2022 Minutes
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